
Parent Forum Agenda 

Actions resulting from discussions in previous meeting:  

• Church services are now at 2.15 

 

Attending 

Jacqui Palmer – Headteacher 

Govs - Sarah Brewster – Parent Governor 

School staff – Lou Johnson, Beckie Wootton, Olivia Elcombe 

Parents, including governors and staff - 7 

1. Engaging with Parents 

Parents found it easier to access being online, rather than face 

to face. 

Jacqui shared they have had a reading evening in school and a 

SATs evening which no-one attended.  It was information 

meetings would be helpful if they moved to online, to support 

parents being able to attend. 

Parents suggested that a column is added to the diary dates on 

the newsletter to identify which children it related to. 

Jacqui shared information on Positive Regard in school and 

asked the best way forward for parents to be able to attend.  

Parents shared regarding Positive Regard, could we have a 

meeting and also send information home 



Parents suggested that school gain an idea of how many 

parents will be attending prior to the meeting (send out 

meeting invites). 

2. Positive Regard 

Information was discussed and explained what this is: 

Wellspring Academy Trust is the supplier and Mrs Palmer and 

MRs Curzon has both received 5 full days of training. Having a 

positive regard for each other (focus on relationships) and how 

better to support children in school. Shared how staff can have 

support to develop themselves. 

3. Learning together mornings 

Mornings are better attended than afternoon. Parents who do 

attend support other children.  Children are used to having 

other adults in school and sharing their work with them. 

Parents appreciate the days on rotation to allow them to 

attend. 

4. Staffing for next year 

Parents asked when teachers and TA will be shared for next 

year 

Jacqui shared, not for a while yet as staff can move on from 

their role 

5. Positives 



A parent shared that it was positive that year 3 and 4 had a 

performance this year and thanked the school for their 

response to this being raised in a previous meeting. 

A parent shared how pleased they are with the new admin 

support – how she feels supported and is receiving prompt 

replies to emails. 

A parent shared that more trips are been offered and this is a 

huge positive.  The additional work involved by school staff was 

acknowledged and appreciated. 

Parents asked that on the newsletter, specific years/classes are 

shared against events so parents know if their child is involved.   

This should include if it is an invitational event or the whole 

group. 

 

 


